
 

 
 

 

 
 

Tallinn, 30 November 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Your Excellency, Dear Colleague, 
 
 
On behalf of the Riigikogu, the parliament of Estonia, I have the honour to invite the Secretary General of 
your parliament to attend the Meeting of the Secretaries General of the European Union Parliaments held 
within the framework of the Estonian EU Council Presidency in Tallinn on 28–29 January 2018. 

 
I would be grateful if you could forward the invitation of the Secretary General of the Riigikogu Mr Peep 
Jahilo to the head of your parliament’s administration. 
 
We look forward to welcoming the representatives of your parliament here in Tallinn in the coming January. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
        

          
Eiki Nestor 
President of the Riigikogu 
 


